
Kathy Jonas
Maine Summer Camps
LD 2283
Dear Judiciary Committee Members,
I am writing on behalf of the members of Maine Summer Camps, an organization that
represents over 100 day and residential camps in Maine.  Collectively we welcome 
thousands of  campers, and their families, to Maine each summer for community and 
time in nature.  Their continued safety while they are at camp is our number one 
priority.
It is for this reason that we fully support bill (LD 2283) and urge the committee to 
vote "Ought to Pass.”
Thank you,
Kathy Jonas
Maine Summer Camps Liaison


